
 

ADDENDUM #4 

1st/Central RFP 

 

This Addendum is for the purpose of designating a new project manager and to attach the 
AutoCAD drawings for the boundary and topographic surveys.  In this regard, RFP 03-2014, 1st 
and Central Site, is hereby amended as follows: 

1. Under Table of Contents, Appendices, page 2 of 20, Exhibits C and D are amended to 
include the words “including AutoCAD drawings” following the references to the 
Boundary Survey and the Topographic Survey, respectively. 
 

2. Under Glossary of Terms, page 3 of 20, the reference to “Rebecca Velarde – (505) 924-
3844, rvelardecabq.gov” under the heading City Project Manager is changed to “Joan 
Black – (505) 924-3852, jblack@cabq.gov.” 
 

3. Under Glossary of Terms, page 3 of 20, the words “including AutoCAD drawings” are 
inserted after the words “A boundary and topographic survey” found in the last sentence 
of the paragraph under the heading Subject Site. 
 

4. Part I: Project Overview and Background, Subsection F, Offering of the Site, page 7 of 
20, is amended to include the words “including AutoCAD drawings” following the 
reference to “a boundary and topographic survey” under the heading Location and Site 
Description. 
 

5. Part III: Proposer Submittal, Subsection B, RFP Contact and Communication, pages 11 
and 12 of 20, are amended to reflect the change in the City Project Manager from 
Rebecca Velarde to Joan Black with the direct contact information of (505) 924-3852 or 
jblack@cabq.gov. 
 

6. Part III. Proposer Submittal, Subsection C, Formal Inquiries, page 12 of 20, is amended 
to reflect the change in the City Project Manager from Rebecca Velarde to Joan Black 
and the email reference is amended to jblack@cabq.gov. 
 

7. The “attention line” under Part VI: Submission of Proposal is amended to change 
Rebecca Velarde to Joan Black. 
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